






Rivenbark, Chris 

From: Stewart, Dennis [dennis_stewart@fws.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 1:56 PM
To: Rivenbark, Chris
Subject: Re: Utility pole replacement near New Inlet
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Chris, 
 
As long as the permanent changes are occurring within existing ROW (either NCDOT or CHEC) and 
provided that both NCDOT and CHEC are in agreement with the actions proposed, there would be no 
need to make any changes in either of the ROW's.  The Refuge does not have any issues with the work 
you described in this email.  If you have further questions, please contact me.  Thanks for keeping us 
informed of the issues that arise as the project progresses. 
 
Dennis Stewart 
Refuge Biologist 
Alligator River National Wildlife Refuge 
Pea Island National Wildlife Refuge 
(252) 473-1131 x231    (252) 475-0962 (cell) 
 
On Tue, Feb 19, 2013 at 1:08 PM, Rivenbark, Chris <crivenbark@ncdot.gov> wrote: 

Dennis,  

I just left you a voicemail about this.   

  

As you are aware, NCDOT is proposing to replace the existing three span temporary bridge over
“New Inlet” with a 2.1 mile bridge as planned with TIP B-2500A.  In order for this replacement to 
occur, a single existing utility pole as well as its associated guy pole and guy wires will be replaced
with a single, self-supporting transmission pole.  A utility drawing and site photograph are included 
with this email. 

  

The current pole is within the existing utility easement and the guy pole is in our easement. The new 
pole will be within the utility easement. As this will not impact wetlands or waters of the US, only a 
permit modification from NCDCM was required.  Our utility contacts felt that since this was 
occurring within existing easements, additional approval from the Refuge was not required.  However, 
Beth Smyre suggested contacting you before we proceed. 

  

Please let me know if approval is required from your office or if you need any additional information. 

  



Thank you. 

  

Chris Rivenbark | Eastern Regional Manager | Project Management Group  

Natural Environment Section | PDEA | N.C. Department of Transportation  
(919) 707-6152 office | (919) 212-5785 fax | crivenbark@ncdot.gov  

  

 

 
Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties. 
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